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Executive Director,

Subject: Changes to the Renewable Energy Fund

Dear Ms. Howland,

RE: Changes to the Renewable Energy Fund

Understanding that this is a very complex issue, my
maintain the momentum we have started for renewable
need to assess the critical path towards making the
that is, whichever method of energy (PV, thermal,
etc) needs the most help via rebates.
The ultimate goal is to make these alternative the “norm” rather than the alternative.
Make them less costly than petroleum based sources. Keep pushing for more funding and
target it strategically where we need it.

Regards,
Nick

Nick Isaak
AlA, LEED® AP
Isaak Design PLLC
Architecture & Planning

www. isaakdesign.com
603-969-6711

only comment is that we need to
energy sources with this funding. We
most realistic alternatives viable,
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